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Reminders & General News

Off leash dogs are becoming a problem. Yes, your dog is
friendly - until it's not. Keep them leashed as per city of Kuna
and Ada County code - even in your front yard! If you see an
unleashed/unattended animal - call animal control (number
below)

Trailers, RVs, and boats should not be parked in the
street or your driveway. Prepping for a trip is fine for a
day, leaving them out for days - not OK.

The yard sale was a great success even
though it rained! Lessons were learned for
future sales. Thanks to Sue, Madison, Kelly,
and Tess for all their hard work!
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Garbage cans - seriously - please put them in
your garage or behind your fence when it's not
collection day.
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Signs - time for the signs - both political and graduation -
to be removed from your front yards. We appreciate our
graduates (High school, College, kindergarten, etc!) and
we love you are involved in the political process, but the
signs are a violation of the CCRs.

Security company signs are OK because they provide
safety and security.
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When you wake up every day,
you have two choices. You can
either be positive or negative;
an optimist or a pessimist. |
choose to be an optimist. It's all
a matter of perspective.

Ada County Sheriff dispatch
(Non-emergency): 208 377 6790
Emergency: 911

City of Kuna: 208 922 5546
(This includes irrigation
questions)

Animal Control (Idaho Humane

Society): 208 343 3166
~Harvey Mackay

Your HOA contacts:
Debbie — 208 854 7350
debbie@westparkco.com
Taylor — 208 870 3432
taylor@westparkco.com
Larry — 208 854 7355
larry@westparkco.com
CCRs are available by email
Westpark office:
2463 E Gala St #120
Meridian, ID 83642
PO Box 344
Meridian, ID 83680

Community Facebook private group:
https://www.facebook.com/groups/
patagoniakuna

Previous newsletters are available
on the website: http://
www.patagonia-idaho.com/hoa/

dogs to defecate on your
neighbor's lawn!

Pool News

1. Please remember there is no lifeguard or staff
at the pool.

2. The pool, bathrooms, and common areas will
be cleaned twice per week as scheduled with our
pool maintenance company.

2. Social distancing principles still apply! Give
people not from your household 6 feet of space on
the pool deck.

3. You are welcome to bring your own chairs - but
please remember to take them with you when you
are done using the pool.

4. Close up the umbrellas!!! The wind can make
them go flying and also damage the tables.

5. We have had reports of children sneaking into
the pool. Please be aware of the dangers this
poses. We don't want to shut down the pool for
this.

6. Pool hours are 7 am to 10 pm. Please do not
stay past 10 pm as a courtesy to your neighbors
who live by the pool.

7. If you (or any member of your household) are
feeling sick, have a fever, etc., please do not enter
the pool area.

8. For more information: https://www.cdc.gov/
coronavirus/2019-ncov/community/parks-rec/
aquatic-venues.html

Annual Meeting:

Our annual meeting usually held in May will be
postponed in light of the pandemic and current stay at
home and social distancing. Once the pandemic has
passed and the orders are lifted, a special meeting will
be scheduled at which the annual meeting business
will be conducted and board members will be elected.
This will include adding another position on the board
for a homeowner. We will mail out the mandatory
notice 20-30 days before the meeting.

Upcoming
Holidays

July is National Hot Dog Month!
July 4 - Independence Day
July 12 - Pecan Pie Day
July 13 - Barbershop Music Appreciation
Day
July 20 - Ice Cream Soda Day
July 30 - International Day of Friendship




